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Lower Allen Township
2024 Contract

Awarded to 
Penn Waste

January 1, 2024 will begin the new refuse and recycling contract
for Lower Allen Township. The contract was bid with 4 main
components, additional specifications were added within the
contract that are part of the cost to residents. 

Refuse Pick Up
Residents will be required to a use wheeled cart for pick up. The
hauler owns the carts and will deliver the carts to the residents
that need serviceable replacements. Continue placing items
curbside as usual until carts are delivered. If wheeled carts are in
place (either 96 gallon or 64 gallon) the hauler will service those
as normal. Each unit will have 1 wheeled cart picked up per week.

Recycling Pick Up
Recycling is mandated by the state in Lower Allen Township. All
residents will receive a wheeled cart for recycling.

Yard Waste
Curbside yard waste collection will be March through October
starting in 2024. The same yellow bins will be used for curbside
yard waste pick up. Bins are available at the Municipal Services
Building for a fee.

Bulk Item Pick Up
Every resident will receive 1 bulk item pick up per week. This is for
appliances or furniture pick up. Penn Waste will need to be
notified of a bulk item pick up before the collection day. For bulk
item collection call 717-767-4456.

December Digest = New Contract Review

Other Contract
Information

Included with the new contract
for 2024 are additional

specifications for residents.

The hauler must provide 1
special collection event per
year of the contract to
residents. Stay tuned to
see what the 2024 event
will be!

1.

Cardboard drop locations
will be placed in 4 areas of
the Township for the
residents to drop flattened
cardboard. This can reduce
contamination and
increase recycling
tonnages for the Township.

2.

Additional drop off sites for
hard to recycle items. Look
for more information
regarding what else we can
recycle in Lower Allen
Township!

3.


